PTO meeting 3/9/2021

In attendance: Tricia Zinke, Christy Gensburg, Leesa Jones, Beth Ulvestad, Jim Jeske
About the conference dinners, Simonson was great, A&B a disaster
Leesa w/ financial:

Sold 720 tickets for raffle. Made about $5600 after prizes and other expenses.

Currently $14,832.53 in the account (but not all prize money has been taken out).

Reading Month: willing to help with anything the school may need. Will wait for word on that
Easter hams? Ask Cashwise or Cloverdale. Also we have a church group wanting to help out the school.
Principal Jeske:
PTO will pay $8000 towards playground and then what we receive for penny wars.
Tricia motions to pay the $8000 and Leesa seconds.
Penny wars coming up but timing is contingent on Jump for Heart

School has Title money that will be used for Reading Month and end of year activities (hopefully
including fieldtrips).

End of year event? It’s decided to devote more attention and resources to a beginning of the
year event in the fall.

Teacher appreciation May 3™. Will think about it and plan something next meeting.
Mrs. Schneider is back doing small group interventions.

No popcorn Fridays for the rest of the year.

PTO officers need to be nominated. Mr. Jeske and Deb will put word out to get those.

Next meeting April 13,



